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ISLAND MEADOW PARKS 

COVID-19 

 

AS PER GOVERNMENT RULES AND REGULATIONS THIS 

CARAVAN PARK REMAINS CLOSED. 

YOU ARE NOT PERMITTED TO VISIT YOUR HOLIDAY 

HOME FOR ANY REASON. 

THE UPDATED GOVERNMENT RESTRICTIONS STATE 

THAT PERSONS ARE NOT PERMITTED TO STAY AT 

ANOTHER HOME FOR A HOLIDAY OR OTHER PURPOSE. 

THIS INCLUDES HOLIDAY HOMES/SECOND HOMES. 

VISITORS ARE NOT PERMITTED ONTO SITE 

ALL HOLIDAY CARAVAN PARKS FALL UNDER THE 

TOURISM AND HOSPITALITY UMBRELLA AND 

THEREFORE MUST REMAIN CLOSED UNTIL THE 

RESTRICTICTIONS ARE LIFTED BY THE GOVERNMENT. 

OUR TEAMS ARE COMMITTED TO PROVIDING A SAFE 

AND STERILE ENVIRONMENT FOR THOSE PERSONS ON 

SITE WHO ARE SELF ISOLATING, SHIELDING ETC.  

WE WILL NOT FACILITATE NON-ESSENTIAL MOVEMENT 

ONTO OUR PARKS THAT COULD POTENTIALLY BRING 

ADDITIONAL PRESSURES ON OUR LOCAL HEALTH AND 

EMERGENCY SERVICES. 

FAILURE TO ADHERE TO THESE GOVERNMENT 

RESTRICTIONS WILL RESULT IN THE LOSS OF YOUR 

SITE LICENCE FOR THE 2021 SEASON. 


